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  November 2022 
 
 

 
To: Eligible Participants Enrolled in the Transportation Communications International 

Union – Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority Health & 
Welfare Trust Fund 

 
From: The Board of Trustees 
 
Re:  Benefit Improvements to the VSP Vision Service Plans Effective January 1, 2023 
 
 
Dear Eligible Participant,  
 
This notice is to advise you of the recent benefit improvement made by the Board of 
Trustees of The Transportation Communications International Union – Los Angeles 
County Metropolitan Transportation Authority Health & Welfare Trust Fund to the VSP 
Vision Service Plans Effective January 1, 2023.  
 
Effective January 1, 2023 the Frame Allowance will be increased by $350.00. The benefit 
increase will apply to both of the VSP Vision Plan options provided by the TCU-MTA Trust 
Fund the VSP - HMO Plan (VSP Choice Plan) and the VSP - Access Indemnity Plan (VSP 
Signature Plan).  
 
Questions regarding the benefit improvement can be directed to the Administrative Office 
at (800) 427-5342 or (562) 463-5090. 


